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Dear Mick, 

 
 
 

 
Support for OPDC' Housing Infrastructure Fund bid 

30* August 2018 

 

I am writing to offer Park Royal Busin+ss Group‘s support for tne O)d Oak and Park Royal 
Development Corporation’s (OPDC’s) Housing Infrastructure Fund (HIF) bid to assigt 
delivery of the Old Oak North Program me. 

 

Park Royal Business Group recognisss the significant benefits that public sector investment 
in the Old Oak North Programme wou d bring to support the delivery of this important phase 
of the wider Old Oak regeneration pro ect. Tne HIF funding will play an important role in the 
timely delivery of homes within the OI‹\ Oak North Programme to capitalise on, and 
complement, the Government’s new Cold Oak Common station. The overall project is a vitally 
important regeneration project for Lon Jon, and indeed the wnole of the UK. It is an 
opportunity to tran9form 134ha of bro Anfield land and create an exemplar community on the 
doorstep of Central London. 
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